
 

               

 

 

 

 

 

  

 
 

Lendelede, July 23
rd

 2015 
 
 
Dear president, 
 
 
 
 
The World Draugths Federation FMJD has the honor to inform you that the 
World Championship for Juniors boys 2015 and Juniors girls 2015 have 
been allotted to the Royal Dutch Draughts Federation. 
These will be held in Beilen from 1

st
 of November till the 7

th
 of November 2015. 

 
Every national federation has the right to present 4 Junior boys and 4 Junior 
girls. They have to be less than 20 years old  on 31 December 2014. All 
players will be taken in charge by their federations unless the federation sends 
no more than 3 players: then the first player (junior boy, junior girl) is taken in 
charge by the organization committee.  
 
The price of lodging with meals will be 275€ for the next player(s), for 
coaches/trainers, parents & other companions the price of lodging with meals 
will be 300€. 
 
All travelling-expenses and visa costs will be for the sending federations. 
 
In case of transfer to the account of FMJD before the 10

th
 of October: the 

enrolment fee amounts to 25€ per player. When paid in cash the enrolment fee 
will be 30€. The enrolment fee for the World Championship Blitz is 10€ . 
 
The limit date for subscriptions is fixed to the 3

th
 of October 2015 for all 

federations. 
 
Please fill in the registration document FMJD 1505 and send your applications 
to me by e-mail and in copy to the FMJD office, the organization committee 
and if you need visa invitations also to the KNDB Office. 
 
We sincerely hope that many of your youth players will be able to participate in 
these competitions, and we remain, with sportive greetings, 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
Johan Demasure, 
Youth Director 

 

FEDERATION MONDIALE DU JEU DE DAMES 
Siège social: Utrecht, Pays Bas 

Membre de SportAccord et  IMSA 

FMJD office 
office@fmjd.org 
 
 
President 
H.A.F.M. Otten 
Johanniterlaan 26 
6721 XZ Bennekom 
The Netherlands 
tél:  +31-653-184142 
fmjd.president@gmail.com 
 
 
Vice President 
Mrs. Chen Zelan 
80, Tian Tan Dong Rd.,  
Beijing, China 100061 
tel:  +86 10 87551972 
2647506476@qq.com 
 
 
General Secretary 
F. Teer 
Meerweg 32 
5384 SJ Heesch,  
The Netherlands 
tél +31-412-454 694 
frank.teer@planet.nl 
 
 
Treasurer 
F. Luteijn 
Spuiboulevard 410 
3311 GR Dordrecht,  
The Netherlands 
tél: +31-651-429387 
treasurer.fmjd@gmail.com 

ABN/AMRO 51.39.03.682 
BIC code: ABN ANL 2a 
IBAN: NL09ABNA0513903682 

 
Tournament Director 
J. Pawlicki  
Cukrova 49/1 
71-004 Szczecin 
Poland 
tél. +48 91 4882288 
jacek.@pcbest.pl 
 
 
Tournament Director Youth 
J. Demasure 
Elfde Julilaan 22,  
8860 Lendelede, Belgium 
+32 51 30 70 34   
+32 478 39 56 07  
johan.demasure@telenet.be 
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